From:

Sent:

06 March 2018 11:48

To:

Eric Owens;

RE: AFC Conditions Meeting with the Shire

Also it would be easier for me if the meeting was earlier or later as I'll be on a train from 1030 to 1140.

From:
Sent: 06 March 2018 11:45

To: 'Eric Owens' < EOwens@aberdeencity.gov.uk>; @aberdeencity.gov.uk>; @aberdeencity.gov.uk>; @aberdeencity.gov.uk>; @aberdeencity.gov.uk>; @aberdeencity.gov.uk>; @aberdeencity.gov.uk>; @aberdeenshire.gov.uk>; @aberdeenshire.gov.uk>;

Subject: RE: AFC Conditions Meeting with the Shire

Could I Skype into this meeting as I have a meeting in Elgin at 13:30 that day?

----Original Appointment----

From: Eric Owens [mailto:EOwens@aberdeencity.gov.uk]

Sent: 06 March 2018 10:24

To: Eric Owens; ; ; Robert Gray;

Subject: AFC Conditions Meeting with the Shire

When: 21 March 2018 10:00-11:00 (UTC+00:00) Dublin, Edinburgh, Lisbon, London.

Where: G-N-01

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail (including any attachment to it) is confidential, protected by copyright and may be privileged. The information contained in it should be used for its intended purposes only. If you receive this email in error, notify the sender by reply email, delete the received email and do not make use of, disclose or copy it. Whilst we take reasonable precautions to ensure that our emails are free from viruses, we cannot be responsible for any viruses transmitted with this email and recommend that you subject any incoming email to your own virus checking procedures. Unless related to Council business, the opinions expressed in this email are those of the sender and they do not necessarily constitute those of Aberdeen City Council. Unless we expressly say otherwise in this email or its attachments, neither this email nor its attachments create, form part of or vary any contractual or unilateral obligation. Aberdeen City Council's incoming and outgoing email is subject to regular monitoring.

This e-mail may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please accept our apologies and notify the sender, deleting the e-mail afterwards. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the e-mail's author and do not

necessarily represent those of Aberdeenshire Council. <a href="www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk">www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk</a> Dh'fhaodadh fiosrachadh sochaire, a tha a-mhàin airson an neach gu bheil am post-dealain air a chur, a bhith an seo. Ma tha thu air am post-dealain fhaighinn mar mhearachd, gabh ar leisgeul agus cuir fios chun an neach a chuir am post-dealain agus dubh às am post-dealain an dèidh sin. 'S e beachdan an neach a chuir am post-dealain a tha ann an gin sam bith a thèid a chur an cèill agus chan eil e a' ciallachadh gu bheil iad a' riochdachadh beachdan Chomhairle Shiorrachd Obar Dheathain. <a href="www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk">www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk</a>